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WELCOME TO THE POULTRY PAVILION at the MILES SHOW, 2024.  
In order to make the Poultry showing in our new pavilion a fantastic display, 
there will not be a judged competition this year. This is for several reasons, 
mainly because the show is on a weekday which precludes some 
participants who work. 
However, we invite all bird-lovers who can, to bring along their birds for 
display on Show Day. There will be no specific Categories or Classes, so we 
hope to see a wide variety of birds. You are asked to have a label naming 
the breed of bird you bring. All birds are to be free of lice, fleas, and 
disease.  
Each participant who shows 2 or more birds on the day will receive a small 
gift, and a Viewer's Choice, voted for by Show Patrons, will receive a prize. 
 
Participants are asked to have their birds caged by 8.00am on Tuesday, May 
21st, and may collect them again after 5.30pm on the day/ 
 
For all enquiries regarding the Poultry Pavilion, please contact the Poultry 
Steward Jenny Noe 
Phone: 0429624893 
Email: jennynoe58@yahoo.com.au 
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THE MILES SHOW SOCIETY  
THANKS  

BRANDON & ASSOCIATES  
FOR PRINTING OUR SCHEDULE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


